
Clayton Elementary 
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5 
604-576-6411 

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 

 
LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL!!!!!! 

June 21 June 22 June 23 June 24 June 25 

Spirit Day – Pajama Day 
 
Leadership Students – 
thank-you lunch  

Young Entrepreneur’s 
Sale (Divs 1, 2, & 3) 
See below for details 
 
Family Colour prize day 
– Mrs. Fenrick and Mr. 
Shipley are getting silly 
stringed!  
 

Grade 7 Celebration 
9am – will be filmed 

Last day for students 
*early dismissal – see 
below 

Admin day for teachers 

 
Young Entrepreneur’s Sale 
 
Division 1, 2 & 3 have been working through a program called Power Play Young Entrepreneurs.   
These classes will be selling their products in a covid-safe way outside on June 22.  We invite students to 
bring money that day if they wish to shop!  Products range in price from $0.50 to $5.  Please make sure your 
child has no more than $20, we do not want students to come with large sums of money.   A percentage of 
the money raised will be sent to a charity of the classes’ choice.   
Please send the money in small denominations like quarters, loonies, and twoonies.   
 
 

We as a Clayton Cougar staff wanted to take 
this opportunity to say a HUGE THANK YOU 
to our parent community.  You have all been 
so supportive in what has been a very 
challenging year both physically and 
emotionally.  Our teachers have worked so 
hard and you have often acknowledged that 
through many kind words and emails.  We 
greatly appreciate YOU!  
And a big thank you to the PAC and all 
parents for our appreciation lunch on Tuesday! 



 



 
 
Grade 7 farewell  

- June 23rd – 9am 
- Ceremonies will be filmed and sent to parents  
- Unfortunately, restrictions have not changed in schools and we are still not able to have parents 

attend.   
 
Last day of school for students – June 24th 

- Early dismissal is officially 1:30pm 
- Formal programming will be complete and report cards will be ready by the beginning of lunch 

(11:45).  We invite all parents to pick up at 11:45 but teachers will be in their classes for those 
students who remain until 1:30pm 

 
 
 
School supplies for 2021/2022 School Year:  
The supply lists for next year are on our website under 
the parent tab.  There is also the option to order 
packages through www.schoolstart.ca  The package will 
be shipped directly to your home and you can order 
anytime until October 2021 
 
 

 

http://www.schoolstart.ca/

